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This Week
World Food Day: On Friday 13th October it is World Food Day. As a school we will be 

donating non-perishable food to a local food bank. On the Friday there will be a basket 

in main reception where food can be added to this bank - ready for some of our 

students to donate. Thank you for your support.

QEII Connections: QEII Connections is open to Early Years and Kstage 1 

parents/carers and held at school on Wed 11th Oct from 11am-12. The theme is 

eschools and Earwig (School and home communication). New parents/carers to school 

are welcome to attend this session. Please email the office if you would like to attend: 

office@qe2school.co.uk Please see the attached letter for more information.

CAMHS Webinars: Please see the attached flyer about mental health webinars from 

Sussex CAMHS.

Pupil Premium/Free School Meals: As a school, we receive additional funding for all 

students who qualify for Free School Meals. This funding continues for 6 years even 

after free meals eligibility may have ended, so checking to see if your family qualifies 

can help you and the school. There are lots of reasons you may be entitled to this 

benefit, and you can apply online via www.westsussex.gov.uk/education-children-and-

families/schools-and-colleges/free-school-meals

There is more information on this week’s Letters Home page of the website. Paper 

copies of the application form can be obtained from the School Office on request.

St.Piers Transition Day: Please see the attached flyer for St. Piers School & 

College’s upcoming Transition & Moving On event, which will be on Saturday 11th 

November.

Macmillan Coffee Morning: Thank you to everyone who supported last Friday’s 

Macmillan Coffee Morning in Globetrotters. They raised a brilliant £118.05 for the 

charity.

School Nurse: We would like to welcome our new school nurse, Emily Morphew 

(pictured below.) 

Letters Home
All students: English as an Additional Language funding letter.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Oscar, Balloonists - Thinking of and writing beautifully the attributes that he would like in a friend

Yoimoji of the Week: Zigzag
Zigzag is a patient goat. We are using “Yoimojis” 

in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British 

Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” 

(good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news 

pages.

http://office@qe2school.co.uk
http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/education-children-and-families/schools-and-colleges/free-school-meals
http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/education-children-and-families/schools-and-colleges/free-school-meals


Class News from Astronauts Class

Astronauts Class have had a fun and busy start to the new academic year. They have 

enjoyed getting to know the new classroom and adults and teachers in the class, as well 

as making new friends. They have been busy working, exploring and learning new things. 

Astronauts are enjoying the Dinosaurs topic this term too!
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